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Service Resumption Notice By HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited

Zhan Jiang sub-branch and Mao Ming sub-branch 

Dear customers, 

HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited Zhan Jiang sub- Branch and Mao Ming 

sub-branch will resume service from 26Aug. 

For latest information, please refer to our official website (www.hsbc.com.cn), 

mobile banking App or WeChat account (HSBC-CHINA-RBWM). 

Reminder: To protect your health, our branches will be disinfected on a regular basis. 

When you visit any of our branches, please make sure to wear a mask and cooperate 

with our staff to have your temperature taken.  

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

               HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited

                       26Aug2022 


